## Subject: Welcome to Your Youth Slowpitch Softball Team - Season Info

Hi Softball Families,

My name is [Coach Name], and I'll be coaching your child's team this season in our Youth Co-Rec Slowpitch Softball League!

To start, <u>here's the link to the Parks & Recreation Youth Softball Webpage</u>, where you can find general program information, updates, and helpful resources throughout the season.

I'm excited to get the season going and wanted to reach out with a few important notes to help you prepare:

- **Practices:** Our team will practice on [Day(s) of Week] at [Time] at [Field Location], with our first practice of the season on [Date]. Please try to arrive a few minutes early so we can start on time.
- **Game Schedule:** The full game schedule is now available on the Youth Softball webpage. Please take a moment to review it there, and I'll also highlight any important dates in our team updates.
- **"Uniforms & Picture Day:** Uniforms will be handed out before Picture Day, which will be listed on the game schedule. Please make sure your player brings their glove to both practices and games.
- **Communication:** I'll be using [preferred communication method, e.g., email/text/GroupMe/etc.] to keep you updated throughout the season. If you have a preferred way to be contacted, feel free to let me know.
- League Rules & Info: You can review the full league rules and policies by following this link here.
- Parent Help Appreciated: Softball is always more fun (and runs more smoothly) with extra hands! If you're available to help out whether it's keeping players organized on the bench, setting up equipment, or being a friendly sideline cheerleader let me know. Every bit of help is appreciated.

Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. I'm looking forward to a fun season of learning, teamwork, and lots of great memories!

Thanks, [Coach Name]

[Phone Number or Email Address]